
 
Médiatech is making exciting changes to its 
management team. 

Dear Customers, 

We are very pleased to announce that Médiatech is making exciting changes to its 
management team. 

Founded in 1994 by my father and I, Médiatech quickly moved from CAD supplies to wide 
format inkjet media. From 2012 to 2018, the second management generation, Martin and I, 
oriented the company more than ever towards something rarely seen in our industry: 
consulting services and direct support to our clients. The time has come to introduce to you 
the third generation who will lead Médiatech: David Richard and Simon Lamy. 

In them, we have found the next management team we were looking for: professional, 
dynamic and talented. David and Simon already have lots of ideas and projects that will lead 
Médiatech and our clients even further on the path to success, always respecting 
Médiatech’s values and mission to partner with our clients and offer them the best technical 
advice and solutions. 

"More of the Same". That’s what you can expect from David and Simon. More advice, more 
win-win partnerships, more products, but always the same quality in client service, the same 
availability and the same level of commitment to our clients. 

It is in this spirit of continuity that Martin and I pass on the commands to David, Médiatech’s 
new president and strategic advisor, and Simon, Médiatech’s new sales director and senior 
advisor. 

We thank you very much for your continued trust and support in Médiatech. It’s been an 
amazing adventure for my father, Martin and I, as it will be for David, Simon and our 
incredible team. 

Sincerely, 

 

Alain Paradis, président 

Martin Paradis, directeur général 

 


